
Northmoor News    
Follow us on Twitter @Northmoor_HT

Tw

Check our website northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/

regularly for school and class updates.  

If you were unable to attend Parent’s evening this week, please arrange 

a meeting with your child's class teacher to discuss their progress, 

ways you can support your child’s learning over the summer holidays 

and also to receive their annual school report. Year 6 Parents are 

invited to attend the Leaver's Assembly at 9:30am on Tuesday 18th 

July. Please note, school closes for the summer holidays at 3:20pm on 

Wednesday 20th July and re-opens on Monday 5th September.

Mrs. Coleman’s News

Our attendance target is 97%

This week our whole 

school attendance total was

96%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
EVERY DAY COUNTS

Attendance Digital Stars

Word of the Week

This week we have 

been busy discussing the 

word 'Safety' and ways we can keep 

ourselves safe during the summer 

holidays.

The children revisited SMART and learnt 

about staying safe online,

This week’s digital stars are Year 4 

who have been working to achieve 

their “Internet Legend” certificate 

from Google.  Your child can also get 

their certificate by playing the game 

by following this link:

https://beinternetawesome.withgoogle.

com/en_uk/interland

Hi everybody, Hope you had a good week. If 

you can, please come to our summer fair today 

after school, the year 6 children have been 

working very hard preparing games and 

activities for you to enjoy. Lots of fun to be 

had by all.

Have a lovely weekend. Mr. Dunn

Mr. Dunn Says



What’s been happening 

this week?    

Nursery Reception

Year 1 Year 2

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

In Reception this week we have 

been reading the story 'The Lion 

Who Wanted to Love.' We have 

been thinking about what makes 

us special. In maths we have been 

using Numicon to make shape 

pictures. We also enjoyed visiting 

our new Year 1 class!

This week in Year 4 we have been 

exploring capacity in maths and 

converting between units of 

measure.  In English we have 

been writing an alternative 

version of the story “Where the 

forest meets the sea” thinking 

about what the rainforest might 

look like in the future.

At the end of last week 

Zircon class took part in 

the Shakespeare festival.  

They performed brilliantly 

and were a credit to the 

school.  This week the 

children have met their new 

teacher for next year.

This week in Year 2 we have

been writing a non-

chronological report about

Seaside holidays from the past

using all the information and

knowledge that we have gained

from our topic. This linked to

our fantastic finish, where we

have designed and made our

own bright and colourful beach

huts!

Year 6 have been practising and

rehearsing for our leavers

show... The Jungle Book. The show

will be performed at 9:30

on Tuesday the 19th July in the

main hall. We are inviting parents

to come along and watch.

This week, Year 3 have been

perfect potion makers in their

Maths, where we have been

measuring capacity. In our

English, we are writing a letter to

a friend from our cruise down the

River Nile. We have blown our

teachers away with our amazing

writing! We have also been

practising our Spanish this week,

why not test us on our language

skills?

This week, Year 1 have been 

writing their own information 

texts about Henry VIII. They 

have remembered lots of facts 

about him. In Maths they have 

been using positional language to 

describe where something is. 

This week in Nursery we 

have been reading 'The Very 

Lazy Ladybird' the children 

have enjoyed making butterflies 

in the craft area and writing 

about what ladybirds look like. 

The children have been enjoying 

the lovely sunshine and keeping 

busy in the outdoor area.



Stars of the Week

Reception Ruby – Masheait for becoming more confident when speaking in a group.

Reception Opal – Harun for trying hard with his handwriting

Year 1 Sapphire – Aysha for always being enthusiastic towards her learning!

Year 1 Jade – Rosie for her fantastic transition on moving up day!

Year 2 Pearl – Amaani for always working hard and being a learning superstar!

Year 2 Topaz – Lina for super writing!

Year 3 Coral – Feerozah for her amazing improvement this year!

Year 3/4 Garnet – Andrei for being a superb role model!

Year 4 Amethyst – Sofia for always doing her very best.

Year 4 Citrine – Tyson for his wonderful attitude to transition!

Year 5 Jet – Ayesh for being an ‘always’ child.

Year 5 Zircon – The whole class for a wonderful Shakespeare performance!

Year 5/6 Tourmaline – Hassnain for never giving up!

Year 6 Onyx – Abdi for his amazing acting skills!

Year 6 Aquamarine – Nathaniel for always showing kindness to others.


